
 46723 Five Mile Rd. 
Plymouth, MI  48170 
Tel: 734-416-8500   
http://americas.kyocera.com 
 
 
August 18, 2022 

Notice of EOL for T-55520GD057J-LW-ACN 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Thank you for choosing KYOCERA as your LCD solution provider. We appreciate the opportunity 

to support your business. This letter is to advise you of the End of Life for the following part. 

 

1. Applicable part number 
T-55520GD057J-LW-ACN 

   
2. Background 

 
Several of our electronic component suppliers have announced the sudden EOL of many 
components used in the production of this display.  For this reason, we regrettably 
announce the immediate EOL of this product. 

     
3. Alternative part number 

 
We would like to propose the following part as a possible alternative product.   

 
T-55265GD057J-LW-AMN 
 
Please note that the suggested alternate version does have some slight differences from this 
version.  A brief comparison chart and spec for your review have been provided. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

KYOCERA International, Inc – Display Division 


